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Kindly circulate to all priests and deacons. Thank you very much

13 August 2021

To: Parish Priests and House Superiors of Religious Institutes / Societies of Apostolic Life
/ Personal Prelature

Dear Reverend Father / Reverend Deacon / Brother / Sister,

On 16 July 2021, His Holiness Pope Francis issued the Motu proprio “Traditionis
custodes”: on the use of the Roman Liturgy prior to the Reform of 1970. We attach for
your perusal the said Apostolic Letter in Chinese which is translated jointly by the Liturgy
Commission of the Regional Bishops’ Conference of Taiwan and that of Hong Kong.

For the English text for this Apostolic Letter, please consult:
https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/motu proprio/documents/20210716-motu-propri
o-traditionis-custodes.html

God bless.

Office, Diocesan Liturgy Commission



